
Council has received a Private Plan Change 
request (PPC 82) from Moonlight Heights Ltd.

The purpose of the private plan change is to:

• �Rezone 39.2ha of land at Awakino Road, 
from Rural Zone to Residential Zone.

 The private plan change was originally 
notified on 17 January 2023 including on the 

Kaipara District Council website, 
www.kaipara.govt.nz

Submissions were to be received by 5.00pm 
on 17 February 2023 but due to late delivery 
of mail to possible affected parties, and an 
error in the original notice, the submission 
date has been extended by 14 days under 
section 37 of the RMA. Submissions must 

now be received by 5:00pm 9 March 2023.

You can make a submission by completing 
the PPC82 Submission Form (Form 5 or 

similar) or the on-line form on the Kaipara 
District Council website.

Please quote “PPC82 – Moonlight Heights”  
in correspondence or email to  
planchanges@kaipara.govt.nz 

Authorised by Jason Marris, Interim CEO.
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